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YOUNG PERSONS EMPLOYMENT PAY-ROLL TAX REBATE SCHEME 
 
In 1996, the Premier announced a three year Youth Employment Statement, which included the 
Employment Encouragement Package, designed to assist employers overcome the costs and red 
tape associated with employing young people.   
 
The Employment Encouragement Package consisted of a number of initiatives, including the Young 
Persons Employment Pay-roll Tax Rebate Scheme, which was introduced on 1 January 1997. 
 
This circular is to advise you that consistent with the terms of the Premier’s Youth Employment 
Statement made in 1996, the Young Persons Employment Pay-roll Tax Rebate Scheme ceased 
on 31 December 1999. 
 
 
FURTHER INFORMATION 
 
Location 

RevenueSA 
Taxpayer Services 
State Administration Centre 
200 Victoria Square East 
ADELAIDE  SA  5000 
 

Postal 

Commissioner of State Taxation 
RevenueSA 
GPO Box 1353  
ADELAIDE  SA  5001 
 

Telephone  

(08) 8226 3793 

Facsimile  

(08) 8226 3737 
 

Website      

http://www.treasury.sa.gov.au/revenuesa 

 

E-mail 

Revenuesa@saugov.sa.gov.au 
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